
 

 

SUWANNEE COUNTY SCHOOL BOARD 
“Opportunity School Fencing Project” 

INVITATION TO BID #20-204 
 
Interested parties are invited to submit bids for fencing at the Suwannee Opportunity School site.   
Suwannee County School Board  will receive sealed bids until 2:00 p.m., on July 18, 2019 at the 
office of the Superintendent, 1729 Walker Avenue, SW, Suite 200, Live Oak, Florida 32064.  
Bid documents for Bid #20-204 may be obtained from the District website: 
http://www.suwannee.k12.fl.us/bids/open 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


